
Stalexport Autostrady S.A. answers to the investor questions of 13 March 2025. 

 

Question: 

“What will the company's business look like when the concession to manage the section on the 
A4 motorway expires in 2027? All recent announcements from the company for a long time not 
related to financial reports or profit distribution are specifically about matters related to the A4. 
Are there any plans? I would like to consider the investment in the company's shares very long-
term, especially for the dividend paid and the positive financial results, but both the results and 
the dividend may disappear after the transfer of the management over the A4.” 

 

Answer: 

Please be advised that information on the development prospects of the Stalexport Autostrady 
Group is provided in the Report of the Management Board of Stalexport Autostrady S.A. for 2024, 
published on 14 March 2025. 

In part no. 6, section 6.1. it is written, inter alia, as follows: 

“ (…) potential directions for the external development strategy of the Group are also being 
analysed. Drawing on its competencies and experience, as well as its tangible and intangible 
assets, the Group will assess the possibilities for their optimal use, both in PPP projects and in 
collaboration with other private entities. Work has been initiated to develop projects related to the 
properties held, and there are plans to implement projects leading to the planning and offering of 
services and products or collaborating with both the public party and private partners, within the 
scope of the Group’s core business or activity in synergy with the experience of the main strategic 
shareholder (Mundys Group).” 

 

 


